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Item 12 
$3,127,540.00 for a walking bil<ing bridge. That money could fix a lot of miles of roadways. This is a done 
deal already but you should know this is not a priority for me. It would be great if you would stop serving 
the small population issues and fix our roads. Once we have great roads, a repaired or replaced jail and 
enough policing personnel to feel safe, you can spend all the money you want on bicycle paths. To 
increase taxes and cause a rental rate increase then spend it on a few bicycles is insane to me. You just 
increased the property taxes through the "Flood Control District Tax Levy Fund" so I can pay more, drive 
less and give the homeless a new bridge to live under. Thank you so much. I am grateful to be able to pay 
for this. How does this help your affordable housing agenda? Increased taxes raise rental rates but now 
you can live in the wash with a great path. Or better yet ride your stolen bike to steal something to eat so 
you ride back to your outside space on a great bike path. 

"Chuck Huckelberry Loop (Loop} section between Grant Road and El Camino del Cerro spans 
approximately 4 miles and currently lacks a pedestrian and cyclist river crossing. The proposed 
pedestrian bridge will connect the east and west banks of the Loop at Prince Road and will improve 
access and convenience. The goal is to enhance connectivity within this section of the Loop by providing 
a safe and direct crossing over the river." 
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